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Comments: | am writing in response to the proposed Ice Creek Pod Project. As an avid back country user,
specifically this particular area, | am opposed to expansion of the ski resort as proposed.

For the last 35-40 years we have snowmobiled, skied, and snowshoed the forest behind purg via Pinkerton Toll
Road and the snowmobile bypass. Each year we are met with resistance as to where we park and access public
land by the ski resort staff. We would like to be part of a solution that could possibly benefit the resort as well as
the snowmobile/backcountry users, by designing on the front end of any possible expansion, a parking area and
north facing bypass, maybe starting where the dog sled operation is currently to keep clear of the resort and its
parking wants all together. As a long time member of San Juan Sledders and CSA | am certain the back country
and snowmobile users would participate financially to help resolve both needs.

Thank you



